
 St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School 

A Catholic Community of Lifelong Learners 

8231 S. South Shore Drive 

Chicago, Illinois 60617 

Phone: (773) 221-0212   Fax: (773) 221-2310 

www.stmichaelsouthshore.org 

The mission of St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School is to educate the minds, bodies, and spirits of a culturally diverse community of lifelong learners 

who exemplify Catholic values. 

December 6, 2016 Happy St. Nicholas Day! 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Thurs. Dec. 8 Feast of the Immaculate Conception School Mass 8:00 am – All families 

are invited to attend. 

Sat.-Sun. Dec. 10&11 St. Michael Parish Mass 5 pm; 8 am, 9:30 am, 11 am (Sp.) 

Thurs. Dec. 15 Christmas Concert 1pm – All families are invited to attend. 

Fri. Dec. 16 Field Trip All grades 

Thurs. Dec. 22 No school - Christmas Break Begins. We will return Wednesday, 1/4. 

 

Pre-K & K Seats Available 
We still have seats available in our Pre-K and Kindergarten classes with our excellent, experienced teachers. 

We accept Illinois Action for Children, and tuition is typically less expensive than daycare. And remember, if 

you refer a family, both they and you will receive a month’s tuition credit at the end of the year. 

 

Update Records 
Kindergarten students need physical, dental, and vision forms. 2

nd
 grade students need dental forms. 6

th
 grade 

students need physical and dental forms. New students need physical forms. Thank you. 

 

Novena to Our Lady of Guadalupe 
Thank you to all families that volunteered and attended last night’s Novena. 

 

Parent Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of parent volunteers for things like chaperoning field trips and monitoring students at lunchtime. 

Enclosed is a letter with details on what you need to do in order to volunteer with students. Our school and our 

students greatly benefit from your involvement and support. Please contact the school if you can help. 

 

Trimester 1 Report Cards 
Report cards for the first trimester and Fall NWEA/MAP reports went home on Friday. Please sign and return 

the report cards by Wednesday, 12/7. 

 

Uniform Code 

Thank you again for your awareness and support with our school uniforms. Please see the enclosed for a copy 

of our uniform code. Students that wear boots to school will change into dress shoes when they arrive to school. 

Student compliance with the uniform code may result in prizes, games, or an extra 5 minutes of recess. Students 

that are not in uniform may be told to change, held from class, or given a silent lunch. Last, in the colder 

weather, thank you for ensuring children have appropriate jackets, hats, gloves, scarves, etc. 


